Jonathan Bittleston

This cannot be allowed! The threat of harming our ecosystem in Wyoming by allowing an oil
company to dispose of their waste without any concerns for the repercussions of our state and
wildlife is outrageous! As we all stand in this country we are losing more and more of natural
habitat die to populations and matters not uncommon to this. I know as myself as an individual and
many others on this great state of Wyoming we will not stand for this absurd "solution" from this
company's need to dispose of their wastewater. We as a state and community here in Wyoming
cannot let this happen. Please let the voices of Wyoming be heard on this matter as this is where we
call home. We must think of the impacts it can have for generations after us.



